
Staff Members with 20 Years of Service 

 

Today, I would like to write about our staff members at the Consulate-General of Japan in 

Melbourne who have been with us for 20 years.  

 

On 8 January, an award ceremony was held at the official residence to commend Mr. R and 

Mr. N for their 20 years of service, and Mr. F for his 10 years of service at the Consulate, 

together with their families. 

 

Mr. R, who has been with the Consulate for 20 years, is a butler at the official residence and 

is in charge of maintaining and managing the residence, organising formal dinners and 

events, and advising on beverages. He warmly welcomes guests to the official residence with 

his meticulous attention to detail. Some of the guests would even ask how he has been, which 

is a great pleasure for us, too. He is always reliable, just like a butler in a movie. Please feel 

free to talk to Mr. R next time you see him. 

 

Another staff member, Mr. N, who is also celebrating the 20-year milestone, is the backbone 

of the Consular Section. Especially in terms of the support for the Japanese nationals in 

Australia, Mr. N would utilise the network he has cultivated over the years to handle matters 

appropriately, and he is always attentive to the people involved as well as their families. 

 

The Consulate will strive to become more dependable, and we will work together to achieve 

this goal. 

 

 


